
Announcements for October 16th 

St. Luke said “Most blessed are you among woman and blessed 

is the fruit of your womb.” 

Our Knights of Columbus have Mrs. Pumpkins homemade, ready made 

good for sale.   Support out Knights and purchase a meal or dessert in 

the narthex. 

Religious Education has started.  Please see Deacon David or Ann Jones 

if you would like to sign your child/children up. 

The Religious Education class will have a Living rosary tomorrow 

starting at 10:30am.  All are welcome to attend as October is the month 

of the rosary.  After mass tomorrow,  the Good Shepherd Lambs will 

have a Pancake breakfast.  Please come on out and support them so 

they can raise money to attend retreats and religious events. 

We will have a Chicken Stew on October 23rd.  There will be music, 

hayrides, s’mores, potluck desserts a bonfire and of course chicken 

stew!  Please bring family and friends! 

We will have a parish-wide enrollment in the Brown Scapular at each 

Mass on October 30th and 31st. All parish members, adults and 

children,  are welcome to enroll! We will have 100 brown scapulars 

available for those who need one or you may bring your own! Father 

will bless the scapulars during each Mass and the enrollment will occur 

at the end of Mass. 

Thanks and have a great week! 

(If Deacon is not here)--Visitors, birthdays, anniversaries 


